CONGRESSWOMAN MARIA E. SALAZAR CoMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS

27tH DistricT OF FLORIDA COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS

U.S. HoUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
W asHINGTON, D.C. 20515

April 25,2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for the Ace Theater Foundation’s Historic Ace Theater Adaptive Reuse
Community Center Project in the amount of $2,000,000.

The entity to receive funding for this project is The Ace Theater Foundation located at 3664
Grand Avenue, Miami, FL 33133.

This funding would go towards the renovation of the Historic Ace Theater located in Coconut
Grove. This renovation will transform the theater back to its original purpose of serving as a
theater and community center that will be able to serve the community through educational
classes, career planning, community outreach, and cultural arts and drama. As such, I believe
that this is an appropriate use of tax dollars.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project

Sincerely,

Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



